
 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs T Skeggs 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs M Newhouse 

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG 

Telephone:  01438 233900          Fax:   01438 233901 

Email:  admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk           Website:  www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk 

                                

                                       
 

 

11th May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Reminder re School Uniform 
 
At Peartree Spring we take pride in ourselves and have high expectations of both appearance and behaviour.  As you are aware 
our school has a compulsory school uniform policy – this is available to peruse on our school website.  
 
In line with DFE guidelines, we source our uniform at competitive prices and heavily subside the cost to parents. We are able to 
offer payment plans to support with the purchase of school uniform if required.  We also hold a small stock of second-hand 
uniform which is available to purchase for a small charge. 
 
Please may we remind parents that this policy MUST be adhered to at all times.   
 
Our compulsory school uniform is as follows:                               
 

 Navy blue sweatshirt/cardigan with school logo. 
 

 Pale blue polo shirt with school logo. 
 

 Grey tailored trousers/grey tailored shorts (summer term)/skirt/pinafore dress.   (NO skinny trousers or leggings) 
 

 Navy/Blue and white checked summer dresses or skort (combined skirt/shorts) – optional.   We do DO NOT endorse 
separates - ONLY grey skirts/shorts are to be worn with the school logo polo shirts 
 

 PE Kit - navy blue shorts and pale blue T-shirt (with logo)  
In addition, children may also wear navy blue jogging bottoms for outside PE in the 
winter months ONLY. 
 

 Black shoes. 
 

 Trainers for outside play/PE. 
 

 Navy blue or black coat (where possible). 
 

 Black School Shoes (NOT black trainers). 
 

A reminder that NO leggings are to be worn, however children may wear ‘short’ cycling shorts 
under their dresses/skirts.  
 

For Health & Safety reasons children should not wear ‘hoop’ earrings – only ‘studs’ are permitted.  
 

If you have any concerns regarding our school uniform, please speak to a member of my Senior Leadership Team.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Skeggs  
 

TERESA SKEGGS 
Executive Headteacher. 
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